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We reopened our doors on May 14th and it feels SO good 

to welcome our kids, families and staff back. We missed 

everyone so much! Thank you to everyone for working to 

adhere to our “new normal” in the interest of keeping 

everyone healthy and safe. Everything is going very well 

with the new procedures and we are all adjusting. Our 

procedures will continue to evolve and change as we 

move forward and Alberta Health Services strives to 

issue the best regulations given where the circumstances 

are at the moment. You can also have confidence that 

internally we have very high cleaning procedures and are 

extremely diligent on the new procedures implemented 

for this situation.  

  
 
Our children have been so excited and interested in 
“Things that Grow.” This interest has led to planting 
their own plants, nature walks to find bugs, and all sorts 
of activities that center around the exciting new breath of 
life that spring brings to our world in so many ways.  
 

             

 
 

       
     COIVD-19  UPDATES 

June 1st changes to Parent Drop off/Pick Up process: 

Alberta Health Services has mandated that no parents will be allowed 

in the daycare facilities, aside from standing in the locked entryway to 

perserve a cleaner “bubble” for the children and staff within the facility. 

Drop off/Pick Up Procedure: 

Toddler Class-You will be dropping off directly into your classrom 

through the grey door on the deck that goes directly into the toddler 

room. Please stay outside of the physical classroom, knock at the door, 

and we will bring your child to you with their belongings. Calling 403-

460-7376/texting 403-471-3618, 10 mins prior so that we can have 

your child ready for you is prefered. 

Infant and Preschool/Kindergarten Classes-Please call us at 

403-460-7376 or text us at 403-471-3618 ten mins prior to pick up. 

We will bring your child to the front entry to meet you.  

If you see a parent picking up at the main entrance please keep your 

distance until they are done and then come up to take your turn to pick 

up your child. Internally we will cordinate to only bring one child for 

pick up/drop off at a time to minimize children from different 

classrooms comingling in halls/entryways during these times of the 

day. 

Thank you so very much for working together with us on the above. We 

appreciate it 


